
From the Left Seat 
January 2011 

 

Happy New Year 

 

With the coming of the New Year there are lots of changes coming for the Club. 

 

The new Officers and Board Members are: 

 

• President   Al Franklin 

• Vice President   Brian Campbell 

• Secretary/Treasurer  Greg Tinius 

• Board Members  Paul Fleming 

Jeff Kidston 

Rob Showman 

Neil Makar 

 

First off we would like to know what you’d like to see in the Club or what you don’t 

like for that matter.  Give me (Al) a call on my cell phone on 253-208-9457 or email 

me at pegnal990@hotmail.com. 

 

A few of the new programs: 

 

• Photo Contest 

• Civil Air Patrol Training Program 

• “Old Farts” Day 

• Membership Drive 

 

At the January 11th Club Meeting we’ll be covering these programs plus a whole lot 

more, including the 2011 schedule. This will also be up on the website soon. 

 

Reminders: 

 

• Club Banquet January 29th. 

• Monroe Model Expo, February 11th, 12th and 13th. 

 

 

Al 

 


